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+ Anastasios 

Archbishop of Tirana, Durres and All-Albania 

Tirana, 16th May 2011 
  

Assist. Prof. Dr. habil. Daniel Munteanu 
Otto-Friedrich University of Bamberg 
 
Dear Dr. Daniel Munteanu, 
 
Thank you very much indeed for your kind invitation to be the 
guest of honor at the international symposium: Ecumenism and 
Orthodoxy in Europe on the 16th – 18th June 2011. 
 
Although I have tried to rearrange my duties, unfortunately, a 
series of pressing obligations make impossible for me to 
participate in this very important symposium. Please convey 
my warm regards to Prof. Moltmann and advise him that I 
really very sorry for this. 
 
Wishing full success in this inter-
national Symposium on Ecumenism and 
Orthodoxy in Europe, I pray that the 
light and power of the Resurrection 
radiate in your life and work. 
 
 

 
Archbishop of Tirana, Durres 

and All-Albania 


